
 

On the following pages are two new perspectives from Lance McGrath: 

 
1. Views from N. Few - approximate location is across Few from the 
back corner of the first apartment building at the corner of E. Mifflin and 
Few. 
 
Image one and image two are identical other than the exterior material of 
the 4th floor. The first is beige cement fiber board and the second is a 
darker-color version of the same material. 
 
2. Views from directly behind that same apartment building (the one at 
the corner of N. Few and E. Mifflin). 
 
Image three and four are analogous to the one and two above, i.e., they 
differ only by the color of the fourth floor exterior and on a set of 
balconies. 
 
Image five is the same view, but for the 3-story version. Note that for the 
3-story version, the footprint of that part of the building would be the 
same as for the 4-story version - the footprint closer to the Quonset hut 
is what differs a lot. 
 
Lance said that the large brick (Concrete Masonry Unit ) at the base of 
the building in the back doesn't have to go so far up if it isn't desirable. 
Instead, there could be some form of railings there that would keep 
residents from falling off the patio ;-) That would reduce the height of 
the CMU wall by 42", but off course that would be replaced by railings. 
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